Dear friends and family,

Each year, 26,000 children die as a result of stillbirth in the United States. One in four pregnancies end in miscarriage. Another 19,000 children succumb to neo-natal death (death in the first few months of life) each year. Thousands of families leave the hospital each year without their child -- with empty arms, broken hearts, and a love for their deceased child that will never diminish. We lost our precious (son/daughter), (name), to stillbirth on (date).

Together with the Edward SHARE Program and with other families who have lost a child, we are planning the 6th Annual A Walk to Remember on Saturday, October 16, 2010. The Walk will raise funds that are vitally needed to support SHARE’s mission, which is to raise public awareness, promote research, and provide support to parents and families. The Walk will be held at the Naperville Riverwalk in Downtown Naperville. The number of families who are touched by these tragic events is overwhelming; in fact, we are reaching out to over 1,000 families in the Naperville area alone. The Walk will raise funds that are vitally needed to support the building of the Wings of Hope Angel Garden, which is meant to serve as a place for reflection and hope for grieving families while supporting the mission of the Edward Foundation SHARE Program, which is to raise public awareness and provide support to parents and families. The Walk will be held at the Naperville Riverwalk in Downtown Naperville.

Please show your support and sponsor us in the Walk by sending a donation with the bottom portion of this letter in the enclosed envelope to the Edward Foundation - SHARE Walk or to me. Or use the online donation capability at www.napervillewalktoremember.org. The Foundation will issue you a receipt. If you are interested in joining in on the walk, give us a call at home.

Sincerely,

We wish to support A Walk to Remember benefiting the Edward SHARE Program.

Enclosed please find our donation of: $______ in memory of baby, _________.

Name:

Address:

